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TeleDias Communications, Inc. 
AT&T Florida is withdrawing its request for approval of a resale agreement with 

(44 KB) 

Greg Follensbee 
Executive Director 
AT&T Services, Inc. 
850-577-5555 (V) 
850-443-8665 (C) 

"This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are AT&T property, are confidential, and 
are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom this email is 
addressed. If you are not one of the named 
recipient(s1 or otherwise have reason to believe that you have received this message in 
error, please notify the sender and delete this message immediately from your computer. 
Any other use, retention, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this e-mail 
is strictly prohibited.I1 

http://www.digitalsender.hp.com 

*****  

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is 
addressed and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged material. Any 
review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance 
upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is 
prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the 
material from all computers. GA621 
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December 3,2008 

Mrs. Ann Cole 
Director, Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

RE: Docket No. 080601-TP Request for Approval uf Resale Agreement between 
BellSouth Teleoommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast and 
TeleDias Communications, Inc. 

Dear Mrs. Cole: 

On September 17,2008, Bellsouth Telecommunications, Inc d/b/a AT&T 
Florida filed for approval of a ragale agteement between BellSouth 
Telecammunications, Inc d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast and TeleDias 
Communications, Inc. 

We respectfully request to withdraw request as TeleDms Communications, 
Inc. is not yet a certified CLEC in Florida. We apologize for any inconvenience this 
may have caus8d. 

If you have any further queStions, please do not hesitate to call me. 

Yours VBCy truly, 

Greg Follensbee 
Executive Director 
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